From: Alexander Chalong
Sent: 02 August 2021 10:20
To: Planning Planning
Cc: David Fowler

Subject: Planning application reference number (2021/2954/P)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs,

I would like to voice my objection to the proposed development of One Museum Street. As a worker in the area, I have to walk past the site on a daily basis. I fear the new tower will overwhelm the surrounding area and, quite frankly, be an eyesore. Similarly, I find the idea of building additional office space ludicrous, in an area that is already saturated by office buildings.

Please log my objection and I hope this does not progress.

Yours faithfully,

Ally Chalong